
January 4, 2017 
 
 
 
ELECTRONICALLY FILED 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service 
Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
 
 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
Attached for filing with the Commission are revisions to the New York PSC Tariff No. 1 of CenturyLink 
Public Communications, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink with a proposed effective date of February 3, 2017. 
 
The following revisions are issued pursuant to the 2015 ICS Order, WC Docket 12-375 released 
November 5, 2015, which imposed fee caps on inmate services and required the elimination of per call 
surcharges.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have questions or need additional information regarding this filing, you may call me at (318) 340-
5938 or Tom Dethlefs at 303-992-5791. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zarneisha Dixon 
 
Attachments 
 
NY 16-01 
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1 Leaf No. 1, Revision:1 
3 Leaf No. 3, Revision:1 
 Leaf No. 4, Revision:1 
4 Leaf No. 1, Revision:1 
 Leaf No. 2, Revision:1 
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